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What to expect when you attend for a Holistic Therapy/Class/Workshop 

The Nesting Place is over the moon to be able to start a careful and phased reopening of the 
services our community has missed during the Covid- 19 pandemic.

To ensure the safety of both yourselves and our practitioners a number of Risk Assessments 
and covid19 infection prevention polices are in place depending on the nature of each 

business that operates from our venue. 

If you would like to view these in detail please email myself: kia@thenestingplace.co.uk

Please now refer to page 2 of 2 of what you can expect when you arrive at 

The Nesting Place x


